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November 10, 1999 

Dear Henry: 

Thank you so much for your contribution to the book Fatigue in Cancer. A Approach. 
think you're really going to enjoy reading it. Your work is especially creative and challenging. Your 
contribution honors us all. 

I hope you get a good response from readers. As you go through the book, please give me feedback 
on your reactions to some of the new ideas. 

Best wishes -- please keep in touch! 

Sincerely, 

Maryl L Win i gham, APRN, PhD., FACSM 
Executive Director & Senior Research Fellow 
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